
NEW YEAR 7 PARENTS

Meet & Greet
We invite all our new Year 7 parents for 2021 to meet some of our 

teachers, support staff and fellow parents on 
Thursday 9th September from 5:30 - 7.30pm. 

 
The evening will be held on the English Yard and will include music from

LHS Musicians, a Hog Roast and Raffle. 
 

You will also have a chance to meet our wonderful PTA members who will
be running a bar on the evening and will be able to give further

information on how you can support the school.
 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Lymm High School community!
 

Mrs Worrall
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